
 

 

 

              Copenhagen November 2018 

 

Dear all, 

The planning of the Pan-European Voice Conference in Copenhagen is proceeding successfully.  

The conference will take place 27th-30th August 2019 at the Scandic Falkoner Hotel in Frederiksberg, 

Copenhagen. 

Latest news is that all important dates for Abstract submission and Registration are now available. 

Both Abstract submission and Registration will open 2nd January 2019. Please do not hesitate to 

submit your Abstracts for Free papers, Posters and Workshops. Submission is possible until 2nd 

March. All submissions will be reviewed by the Scientific Committee and by 15th April the presenters 

will be informed directly regarding acceptance. 

If you aim to target ‘Early bird’ which is the lowest registration fee, you should register before 6th 

May. After this date the fee is ‘Regular registration’ and then Late registration (from 29th July). Please 

see all important dates as well as registration fees and topics for the conference presented at our 

home page http://pevoc2019.dk/call-for-abstracts   

Save the dates. We are looking forward to seeing you in Copenhagen! 

  

Sincerely,  

The PEVoC Copenhagen Organizing Committee 
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